IT IS TIME TO WALK!!!

Dear Bulldog families,

On Thursday October 25%, we will be holding our annual Walk-A-Thon fundraiser! This event
will kick off around 1:30 in the afternoon (right after iunch) and run till around 3:30. All parents
are welcome to attend and enjoy the fun! Be careful, | may cail you out for some extra fun to
entertain the kids! Just saying!! ) If you have never been to our event it is a pretty good time
and we try to bring as many smiles and laughs to the child?'en as possible!! Teachers,
Administration, and yes, our kids, will be called out to participate in whatever goofy things | can
think of while also being entertained by some special guests. To show the amazing school spirit
of our BAES family, the walk will be through the town of Bel Air and past the Main Street
businesses. This walk will leave our school and head down Hickory avenue to Courtiand
Place(right in front of the Board of Ed building), then we will march right down Main street back
to school!! It is an awesome sight and the kids are amazing!! Parents are welcome to walk with
their child or pick a spot along the route to take pictures. As safety is always our 1* priority,
local law enforcement will assist with road crossings. We will still need Parent volunteers at
every driveway, business, or parking lot entrance to assist with our children passing by. Aform
will go out later to volunteer. Now since this event will take our kids off school prop:erty a
permission slip MUST be signed!! No signed slip, no walk!! Sorry, no exceptions! If you choose
to not have your child walk, please send in a note to the teacher and other arrangements will
be made. That's it!! Time to have some fun!! Keep collecting those donations! If you have any
questions please contact Shane Burke at Bagspresident@gmail.com (sorry, | kept the email.
LOL)

Sign and return piease.

1, give permission for my child, ___, to participate in

the 2018 BAES Walk-A-Thon. Teachers name and grade:



2018 BAES WALK-A-THON &,

Dear BAES Families! e TR ,-—-f""'_'f"\

[tis that time of yearagain! Your child will be participating inour Annual Bulidog Walk-A-Thon on
October25, 2018, The eventwill be held at BAES during school hours; exact times will be
announced when the date gets closer. The Walk is a much anticipated activity that includes a class
spirit competition, prizes, and celebrations. Students are awarded prizes based on the maoney they
raise. See belowfor prize levels. Students may ask anyone they know to sponsar them. ltisaflat
rate sponsorship for the entire walk, not per lap. Checks should be madeout to BAES-PTA with
your child's name and teacherin the memo space. Any retumed checks will be charged $30in
addition to your donation. The money should be turned in no later than Monday, October 22th
to ensure that your child receives their prize(s). Prizes will be ordered at that time and handed

out after the event.

This friendly competition petween classes and fundralser allows students 10 celebrate being a
Bulidog and get excited about their school community. 100% of the money raised goes to BAES
and its student activities. Please help make this our best and BIGGEST Walk-A-Thon yet!ill

=uf your family only wantsto participate in one fundraiser during the year, please make it this onelil
All money raised goes directly to our school.™ ‘

WALK-A-THON PRIZES
if you raise:

$5 - Surfhoard Pen
$15 - Fun Pineapple Squishie and surfboard Pen

$30 - Clipboard, Fun Pineapple Squishie, and Surfboard Pen

$50 - Entry to Raffle, Clipboard, Fun Pineapple Squishie, and Surfboard Pen
$100+- Beach Towel, Entry to Raffle, Clipboard, Fun pineapple Squishie, and Surfhoard Pen

TOP FUNRAISER PRIZES! THE FOLLOWING WILL RECEIVE A PRIZE IN ADDITION TO THE ABOVE...

. Student collecting the MOST $53% .
« Class with the HIGHEST Participation
« Class with the HIGHEST Money Raised

if you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please email Melanie.Bianco@hcps.org.
We strongly encourage parent participation the day of the event to cheer on your child's class

and show your Bulldog pride.

See you at the Walk-A-Thon on October2 5 Thank you for your support! BAES PTA




BAES Walk-A-Thon
2018

***Please send all cash & checks collected in this
envelope by October 22™. Prizes will be ordered
at that time. ***

Checks should be made payable to:
BAES-PTA

NEW THLS YEARI! Walk-a-thon donations can
be made via credit card @ baespta.org. Click on
the Walk-a-thon button and enter your child's
information.

Name:

" Teacher:

Prize Level Earned:

(Please check all that apply.)

o Surfboard Pen - $5
o Pineapple Squishie - $15
o BAES Clipboard - $30
o Raffle Enfry - $50
o BAES Beach Towel - $100 +

Total Collected: $
Cash - $
Credit Card - $




